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Issued:

To: 

CERTIFICATE OF MEMBERSHIP 

is enrolled in the Federal Aviation Administration Random Drug & Alcohol Testing 
Consortium with . 

And has been a member in good standing since 

This certification is good through at least  

Our FAA consortium complies with all requirements of 49 CFR Part 40 and 14 CFR Part 
120. 

Our Consortium was formed and has been in effect since May 23, 1996.  The 
consortium has been in compliance with the above regulations since its inception as 
evidenced by our clients passing their random testing requirements of all USDOT and 
State motor carrier audits since enrolling in our program. 

Please contact the TPA Department at at (520) 745-1029 
should you need to verify enrollment or obtain an updated list of enrolled 
employees.

Gary Oschmann, CPCT
President 


